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You can say that the campaign to recall governor Walker has more or less  begun.   At least it
has for two conservative groups in Wisconsin

         

That comes from a video on the ItsWorkingWisconsin website.    Americans for Prosperity and
the MacIver Institute have also purchased ad time  in a number of markets around the state in
support of the governor's actions to  curtail collective bargaining for public unions in the state.  A
 recall group say they'll begin collecting signatures to recall the governor on  November 15th.    
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